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BOARD OF TRUSTEES RULES
On November 17, 2023, modifications of the Lawrence Memorial Library Board 

of Trustees Rules were adopted by the Lawrence Memorial Board of Trustees.
Full text available on Lawrence Memorial Library website (regularly updated). 

https://www.lawrencelibraryvt.org/
Questions and comments may be directed to:
	 Rebekah Cameron, Interim Director
	 Lawrence Memorial Library
	 40 North St.
	 Bristol, VT 05443
	 802-453-2366
	 director@lawrencelibraryvt.org

Citizens have the right to petition for a vote on the rule change at an annual 
or special meeting as provided in § 1973 of Title 24: Municipal and County 
Government, Chapter 59: Adoption and Enforcement of Ordinances and Rules  
https://legislature.vermont.gov/statutes/fullchapter/24/059


